omar@galaxyaerospace.my

From: smaviationservices sdn bhd <smaviationservices@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 2 November, 2022 12:11 PM

To: Noorsuhada Latef

Cc: QUALITY GAM

Subject: Re: Notification to vendor for schedule audit 2022

Dear Nur Shuhada,

Thank you for contacting us regarding the physical audit

We are available at that time and will prepare accordingly. Our workshop and QA office located at N.o2, JIn Utarid
U5/28, Mahsing Integrated Industrial Park, Seksyen U5, 40150 Shah Alam, Selangor

Thank you so much for taking interest in this matter.

Best Regards,

Mohd Yusof Bin Hassan

QA Manager

HP No: 019-4560099

SM Aviation Services Sdn Bhd

On Wed, Nov 2, 2022 at 9:45 AM Noorsuhada Latef <noorsuhada@galaxyaerospace.my> wrote:
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Good day to you.

| hope this email finds you well. | am Noorsuhada, a quality assurance inspector from Galaxy Aerospace (M) Sdn,
Bhd. | am pleased to inform you that your company, SM AVIATION SERVICES SDN BHD is subjected to a physical
audit visit. We are proposing the date on 15 November 2022 (Tuesday). The details of the audit scope and auditor
will be emailed soon after the agreed date is set.

We are looking forward to your kind acceptance and consideration. Should you have any inquiries don't hesitate to
contact us.

Regards,
Noorsuhada Latef

Quality Assurance Inspector
for and on behalf of

GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN BHD
=
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